
Nestlé India Limited 
(CIN : L15202DL1959PLC003786)                                                                                                                                              
Nestlé House 
Jacaranda Marg, ‘M’Block, DLF City, Phase – II 
Gurugram – 122002, Haryana 
Phone 0124 - 3940000 
E-mail: investor@in.nestle.com 
Website www.nestle.in 

Regd. Office: 100 / 101, World Trade Centre, Barakhamba Lane, New Delhi – 110 001 

 

PKR:SG: 46:23                                          14th July 2023 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 001                       
   BSE Scrip Code: 500790
   

Subject : Announcement under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 

 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 

This is to inform you that the Company has received a letter dated 13th July 2023 from The Industrial Promotion 
& Investment Corporation of Odisha Limited (IPICOL) informing that the State Level Single Window Clearance 
Authority (SLSWCA) in its meeting held on 10th July 2023 has approved "in principle" the proposal of the Company 
for setting up a food processing unit at Mundaamba, Block - Jankia in the district of Khordha (Odisha) with an 
investment of about Rs. 894.10 Crore, subject to fulfilment of customary conditions by the Company. 
 

This is for your information and record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours truly, 
 

NESTLÉ INDIA LIMITED 
 
 
 
PRAMOD KUMAR RAI 
COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER  
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